

## FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

September 5, 2008

Senator John McCain John McCain 2008 General Election Committee, Inc. P. O. Box 16118 Arlington, VA 22215

Dear Senator McCain:

This letter is to advise you that, pursuant to 26 U.S.C. §9005(a) and 11 CFR §9005.1(a), on September 5, 2008, the Federal Election Commission approved a staff report which states that you, as a Presidential candidate in the 2008 general election and Governor Sarah Palin, as the Vice Presidential candidate, and John McCain 2008 General Election Committee, Inc. have satisfied the eligibility requirements of 26 U.S.C. §§9003(a) and (b) and 11 CFR §§9003.1 and 9003.2. In approving this report, the Commission has formally established your eligibility to receive a payment in the full amount of \$84,103,800 from the Presidential Election Campaign Fund under the provisions of 26 U.S.C. §9006(b). A copy of the report is included for your information.

Should you have any questions regarding these matters, please contact Wanda Thomas of the Audit Division at (202) 694-1211.

Sincerely,

Donald F. McGahn II

Chairman

Enclosures as stated



## FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

September 5, 2008

Governor Sarah Palin John McCain 2008 General Election Committee, Inc. P.O. Box 16118 Arlington, VA 22215

Dear Governor Palin:

This letter is to advise you that, pursuant to 26 U.S.C. §9005(a) and 11 CFR §9005.1(a), on September 5, 2008, the Federal Election Commission approved a staff report which states that you, as a Vice Presidential candidate in the 2008 general election and Senator John McCain as the Presidential candidate, and John McCain 2008 General Election Committee, Inc. have satisfied the eligibility requirements of 26 U.S.C. §§9003(a) and (b) and 11 CFR §§9003.1 and 9003.2 In approving this report, the Commission has formally established your eligibility to receive a payment in the full amount of \$84,103,800 from the Presidential Election Campaign Fund under the provisions of 26 U.S.C. §9006(b). A copy of the report is included for your information.

Should you have any questions regarding these matters, please contact Wanda Thomas of the Audit Division at (202) 694-1211.

Sincerely,

Donald F. McGahn II

Chairman

Enclosures as stated